
HEALTH COVERAGE REMINDER
The Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (PPACA) requires most individuals to have minimum essential health
coverage or pay a penalty. You may obtain coverage through your employer or through the Marketplace.
 Depending on your income and the coverage offered by your employer, you may be able to obtain lower cost private 

insurance in the Marketplace.
 If  you  buy  insurance  through  the  Marketplace, you may lose any employer contribution to your health benefits.

Visit www.healthcare.gov for Marketplace information.
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